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Welcome
We welcome Jon Dellar to our 
village. He has moved into 
Nethercot. We hope he will feel at 
home here and enjoy being with us.

Open House - July 2nd
Thornton Rust villagers are invited 
to Manor House at 3.00 - 5.00pm to 
share a glass of wine and cake to 
celebrate the Millwards’ 40 years of 
enjoying village life. Deborah

Maureen Robinson
It is with great sadness, that I heard 
this morning of the death of 
Maureen Robinson. She died 
peacefully this morning (20th June).
 She lived in Thornton Rust for 
many years, until the death of 
husband Les when she moved to 
East Cowton to live with her 
daughter Beth.  R.I.P. Maureen, my 
friend for 40 years. Jean Prince

250?
No, this is not the 250th Bulletin!
 In the early days no one was on 
email, so all copies were printed 
ones, delivered by hand. In 2001 
foot and mouth disease struck, and 
traipsing round farmyards on foot 
was definitely not welcome. So 
there was a gap after No. 42, 
January 2001. When the Bulletin 
resumed on the 1st September 2004, 
that issue was mistakenly numbered 
as 44. So No. 43 never happened!

Macmillan Coffee Morning
We would like to thank everyone for 
their kind donations of books, 
plants, cakes and raffle prizes for the 
Macmillan Cancer Support Coffee 
Morning on 24th June. £637 was 
raised for the charity on the day.
 In addition to this we are very 
grateful to Penny Noake, Lynda 
Casserley and James Mcnamara for 
their Bugs in the Box and other 
donations which have raised a 
further £65, making a total of £702 
in all. Karen Raven
  Karen Cromey-Hawke
  Lynda Denny

Mission Room
An Evensong service will be held in 
the Mission Room on Sunday 23rd 
July at 4 p.m. All welcome.
  Jackie Cook

Christian Aid
A huge thank you to everyone who 
gave so generously to this charity in 
May. You raised a wonderful 
£229.45 (including £30 Gift Aid). 
Thank you. Jackie Cook

Rainfall for June

June last year: 33 mm;
June 2021: 13 mm;
June 2020: 171 mm.

Refuse collection dates
Grey bin Mon. 3 July
Green bin etc.  Mon. 10 July
Grey bin Mon. 17 July
Green bin etc.  Mon. 24 July
Grey bin Mon. 31 July
Green bin etc.  Mon. 7 August

Treasure Hunt
The Treasure Hunt on 11th June was 
well attended and went very well. 
The weather was very kind being 
warm and sunny. The attendees 
enjoyed a super afternoon tea whilst 
the results were calculated followed 
by the prize giving. 
  Richard Loukota

Please send news, comments etc. for the next Bulletin: Colin Day tel. 663034, email cj@colinday.co.uk

See also Thornton Rust News at https://aysgarthanddistrict.co.uk/thornton-rust-news


